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I strongly oppose SB 1529 and urge a NO vote on this bill. It is NOT in the best 

interest of "The People" to give unelected officials the authority to declare a public 

health emergency. Doing so would remove the power and authority of our elected 

Governor, legislators and ultimately the Oregon constituents.  

 

Thank you, 

Bobbie Rogers 


